

James Lee Interim Superintendent of Schools

Courtney MillerInterim Assistant Superintendent of Schools

August 30, 2021

Mr. Seyed-Ehsan Elahi 424 John Mahar Highway #305 Braintree, MA 02184

Dear Mr. Elahi,

Thank you for submitting the 2020-2021 year-end homeschool report for your son, Seyed-Mortaza Elahi, grade 1. It appears he was quite busy with the Brain Quest Workbooks, as well as the Big First and Second Grade Workbooks.

Thank you for submitting homeschool education plans for Seyed in grade 2 for the 2021-2022 school year. You listed the subjects to be taught, the hours per week on each subject and the resources to be utilized. Your home education plan for the 2021-2022 school year has been approved.

I wish you and your family much success this school year, and look forward to reviewing Seyed's Progress Report in June of 2022. We would also be interested in viewing samples of his work.

Sincerely,

Courtney Miller

Interim Assistant Superintendent of Schools

Neth